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EDITORIAL

Dear Collegues,

A new issue of Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology is now available as an electronic journal. The 
hard copy era is over now and from now on all the manuscripts and editorials will be available online as 
it was since the last 5 years. With the new publishing strategy we also want to support the environment by 
decreasing the paper use. 

With the new year our editorial board has undergone revision. As editorial work is considerably time 
consuming it is hard to do it for a long time. Revision included editors, section editors exchange places with 
editorial and advisory board. We would like also to wellcome the new joining editorial board members who 
have H-index over 10 which is compatible with our prior commitments. 

We would like to thank all the editorial borad for their time donated for advancement of our journal and 
science. An editorial board meeting will be held in the National Congress in 2019. I would like to invite all 
our collegues interested in scientific publishing.

We seek your support with high quality research papers.

Sincerely

Eray Calışkan 

Editor in Chief


